
Terry Ditton 

450 Anambah Road 

ANAMBAH NSW 2320 

19th November 2016 

DIRECTOR RESOUCRE ASSESSMENTS 

c/-The Secretary 

NSW Department of Planning and Environment, Planning Services 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

DATE: November 2016 

Martins Creek Quarry Project SSD 14_6612 - Letter of Support 

Dear Sir 

I support the Martins Creek Quarry Project. 

I currently work as a truck driver transporting materials from Martins Creek Quarry to various worksites in the 
Hunter and surrounds, from residential housing developments to road maintenance and construction. Martins 
Creek Quarry provides significant amounts of material to Councils for road maintenance and construction. 

I am concerned should the quarry project not be approved my job may be in jeopardy. 

If the quarry is not approved or has a reduction in the amount of product that can be quarried, we fear our level 
income will be impacted. 

We are signatories to the Voluntary Code of Conduct which demonstrates our commitment to addressing issues 
raised by the local community and demonstrates our professionalism. 

We would like to confirm our support for the Martins Creek Quarry Project. 

I have not made a reportable political donation. 

I wish for my details not to be made public. 

Yours sincerely 

Terry Ditton 


